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Dear Parents and Guardians, 


Welcome back 3rd grade families! We are excited to be your third grade teachers for the 2017-2018 school year! This year we will study a wide range of topics in all subject areas in a fun, engaging, and productive way! In order to accomplish this, parents or guardians, students, and teachers must work together as a team to support one another throughout the year.  If you need to contact us for any reason, please write a note or email us! This is the most efficient way for us to communicate.  If you need speak to us in person, please send in a note or email to make an appointment. We will also be using the Bloomz app to keep in touch. Please make sure we have your email address so that we can invite you to use Bloomz.

Your child will receive a laminated homework folder from us that has many resources to help them complete homework on a daily basis.  Students are expected to use this folder everyday.  Your child will have homework every week night! Every Monday (or first day of the week) students will receive a new homework sheet where they will record their homework.  Parents must sign the homework sheet every night after reviewing their child’s homework! The homework sheet must stay in the homework folder for the entire week.  It will be collected at the end of the week.  


Your child’s first homework assignment is to bring back all pages in the large envelope that need to be completed and signed.  This includes the blue card, photo release forms, and information pages.  Also within this packet is a supply list for the upcoming year.  Please have your child bring these supplies to school no later than Friday, September 15th.  If there are any concerns please notify us as soon as possible.

Please note that back to school night is Thursday, September 21rst!  We will discuss our classroom routines, the Common Core Standards (and how we’re going to make sure your child is prepared!), as well as important programs and dates throughout the school year.  See you there!

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Salgado




Ms. Clerihew
jsalgado@schools.nyc.gov 


EClerihew@schools.nyc.gov
